

CHSGB Carson High Safe Grad Booster

President - Karri Couste Vice President – Jodi Swirczek Secretary – Deanna Fine Treasurer – Darla Dodge

Safe Grad - A Tradition That Makes A Difference

MINUTES

Tuesday, February 9, 2016 6:18pm-7:30pm. Q's BBQ

- I. Call to Order at 6:04: Attending: Karri Couste, Julie Slocum, Jodi Swirczek, Darla Dodge, John Dodge, Linda Dorsey, Wendy Yang
- **II. Approval of Minutes from January 12, 2016.** (Deanna was not present at this meeting so minutes are short and off of memory)
- III. **Treasurer's report:** February's Treasurer's report. January 2016 ending balance is 26,777.90. Jodi motions to approve the Treasurer's report. Karri seconded the motion.
- IV. Old Business: Committee updates:

<u>Food Committee:</u> A meeting is being held at Karri's house on February 22nd where the committee will pull together and start contacting donors.

Entertainment: Most contractors have been contacted. Karri will continue to contact.

<u>Volunteers:</u> We will need several more volunteers for the night of. We will be looking for clean-up crew and decorating crew. Karri will talk to Julie regarding numbers.

<u>5k update:</u> John and Darla discussed a very successful 5K. We made more money this year than in the past years. Total amount raised \$10,241.

- V. Next Meeting: Tuesday, March 8, 2016 @ 6:00pm
- **VI. Adjourn:** Meeting adjourned at 7:00. Karri motioned for the adjournment, and Julie seconded it.